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Message from Miss Glassbrook:

Happy New (School) Year! We have had a wonderful start to the new
term. The children have started to settle into their new classes, get
used to new routines and new teachers. The children have enjoyed
playing in the sunshine.

A huge well done to our new Reception children who have made such a
great start to school LLfe. Th,eg are enjoying the furL activities and have
been busy making new friends. Welcome to the St. Andrew’s School

family!

Year | and 2 children have grown so much over the summer holidays. It
has been pleasure to see their smiley faces. They too have settled well
into new classes and are starting to wunderstand new routines.

Please remember to bring PE kits to school and label all wniform...it is

really difficult when you don't.

Information about the curriculum has been sent home via Dojo and it is
also on the school website for you to look at under each class page.

If you have any questions, please do ask. We will always do our best to
support you.
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keep it up!




BOB’s Book of Brilliance
Tyler and Lexi in Kingfishers for

brilliant d.escertLve writing.

Rupert in Dragonflies for super art all

about L.S. Lowry.

Sam in Dragonflies for wonderful
writing all about Percy the Park
Keeper.

Blake in Dragonflies for finding out
about what our school used to be like.

Alice in Dragonflies for brilliant work

in RE.

Freddie in Dragonflies for amazing
maths.

Well Done!

Important Information

Water bottles should only have water
in them and not juice. There are
some free water bottles left in
school. If you need one please ask.

Earrings and jewellery cant be worn
at any time. If your child has
pierced ears they can wear ‘ear
piercing savers’ which are flat to the
ear. Earrings cannot be covered with
plasters as they could still be ripped
out.

If children are wearing earrings
then they will not be able to take
part in PE lessons.
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Multi Skills Games Club starts on
Monday 9- September from 3.15-4.15

pm for Year | and Year 2 children.

Applications are now live on school
spider. Miss Scott will send you
confirmation if your child has
secured a place on this.

Kids’ Club

We have a vacancy for a Kids Club
Assistant. If this is something you, or
someone you know may be interested
in, please apply through Lancashire
County Council non-teaching

vacancies.

Any questions, please let us know.

School photographs take place on
Thursday [2th September (next week)

Children with siblings from Woodlea
will go first starting at 8:20am.

Children with other siblings can go
afterwards.

Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk
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